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Dear Mr. Broadhurst: 

('~ t ~ vr Ontario 

Re: Investment in Affordable Housing for Ontario (IAH) Program 
Additional Funding Allocation -Ontario Renovates -Year 2 

The Ministry has reviewed your request for additional funding under the Investment in 
Affordable Housing for Ontario (IAH) Program - Ontario Renovates component. I am 
pleased to confirm additional funding in the amount of $60,000 has been approved to 
repair and improve affordable housing in Year 2 for the Manitoulin-Sudbury District 
Administration Board. 

This funding approval is conditional upon: 

(a) committing all additional funds by February 28, 2013 by submitting to the 
Ministry a completed Project Information Form (PI F) for each project along with a 
copy of a Letter of Agreement/Funding Agreement signed with the homeowner/ 
proponent and the appropriate security document; and 

(b) agreeing to administer this Program funding arrangement and monitor the 
project in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Administration 
Agreement and Program Guidelines. 

As you are aware, funding under the IAH for each fiscal year is on a strict "use it or lose 
it" basis. Therefore, funding approved during Year 2 that is not committed by February 
28, 2013 will be reallocated. 
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Congratulations on your significant accomplishments. Our government is pleased that 
you are able to-utilize this additional funding to repair and improve affordable housing in 
your community. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Hope 
Assistant Deputy Minister 

c: Cindy Couillard , Team Lead , Regional Housing Services - MSO Northern 


